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NOYCE PROGRAM SUPPORTS FUTURE MATH AND SCIENCE 

EDUCATORS IN RURAL KANSAS 

11/13/24 

As a program designed to get math and science teachers into Western 

Kansas classrooms. the Robert Noyce Teacher Scholarship continues 

to provide connections, funding, and mentorship through continued 

engagement.  

 

AHEAD OR WITHIN A GENDERED AND SEXIST CURVE: A 

CRITICAL CONTENT ANALYSIS OF BARBIE 

11/11/24  

Ziwei Qi and April Terry, associate professors of criminal justice, 

published an article in the Journal of Research in Gender Studies. 

 

 

MANNEQUIN 

November 2024  

Morgan Chalfant published a poem in the November 2024 edition of 

the Bare Hill Review. 

 

https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/11/noyce-program-supports-future-math-and-science-educators-in-rural-kansas#gsc.tab=0
https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2024/11/noyce-program-supports-future-math-and-science-educators-in-rural-kansas#gsc.tab=0
https://www.addletonacademicpublishers.com/journal-of-research-in-gender-studies
https://www.addletonacademicpublishers.com/journal-of-research-in-gender-studies
https://barehillreview.com/tag/poetry/


 

 

STRATEGIC AFFILIATION MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

11/14/24 

In previous columns, I’ve described the goals of the Affiliation 

Implementation Teams (AITs), the groups responsible for “making the 

big ideas real” when it comes to the new relationship among FHSU, 

Fort Hays Tech | North Central, and Fort Hays Tech | Northwest. 

 

     
FHSU ADVISORS MAKE AN IMPACT AT ANNUAL KAAN 

CONFERENCE 

11/11/24 

Professional academic advisors from FHSU were recognized during the 

Kansas Academic Advising Network (KAAN) annual advising 

conference at the University of Kansas in September. 

 

PSYCHOLOGICAL WELL-BEING THE TOPIC FOR THE NOVEMBER 

SCIENCE CAFÉ  

11/12/24 

Fort Hays State University’s next Science Café is set for Monday, Nov. 

18. “Psychological Well-Being: The Good Life Beyond the 

Asymptomatic Life,” presentation is sponsored by FHSU’s Science and 

Mathematics Education Institute (SMEI) and will begin at 7 p.m. at 

The Venue in Thirsty’s Brew Pub & Grill, 2704 Vine. 

 

 
 
Know of a good story for Heart of a Tiger? Email Tisa Mason, tamason@fhsu.edu 

 
Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form.  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the Tiger Weekly newsletter, click here. 
 
Office of University Communications, 212 Sheridan Hall, 785-628-4208   FHSUNews@fhsu.edu 
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